

## Going home for winter break? Take 5 minutes to set up ConnectCarolina access for your parents!

Did you know that, as a student, you can give another person access to ConnectCarolina to pay your bills, see your class schedule...or both? Here are two really good reasons to set your parents up with ConnectCarolina access:

- Sharing your Onyen and password (yes, even with your parents!) violates security
  best practices and can make it more difficult to troubleshoot should your account
  become compromised. Setting up appropriate access accounts for those who
  need them is a great way to provide the access they need while keeping your
  account secure.
- What's more, as <u>2-Step Verification</u> is added to campus resources it will become
  impossible for others (like your parents) to use your credentials without also
  having access to your mobile device.

Easy-to-follow instructions for setting up access can be found here: https://go.unc.edu/CCProxyInstructions.